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October 28, 1974

Mr. Bill Nittler
603 W. 1lst
Mc Cook, NE 69001

Dear Bill,

This is to verify your reception of WCAR-AM in McCook, Nebraska, on
March 4, 1974 at 2:31 AM EDT.

A check back in the transmitter maintenance log verified the test period
you copied. We were in the process of adjusting some new CBS processing
amplifiers (limiter and AGC). The period of your reception was of our
SOKW transmitter operating on the two tower daytime directional pattern.

The normal night pattern consists of nine towers at 10KW.

Thank you much, Bill, for the report. Good DXing to youl

G

A
Gregory Urbiel
Chief Studio Engineer
WCAR-AM, WCAR-FM Stereo
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